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Comment - Thank you for an opportunity to speak yesterday at the General Assembly. It was clear 
that the vast majority of those in attendance were in favor of Medicaid expansion, as am I. I sincerely 
hope that you heard the facts and the individual stories that were presented. I was acutely aware that 
those who spoke against expansion had no argument but the money and there is more to the 
argument than money alone. Thank you for taking the time to listen to us for so many hours and with 
such attention.
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